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For better connectivity: Five more 

bridges in the Sunderbans   
 

 

The state government will be constructing five more bridges in the Sunderbans to improve 

connectivity between different islands in the region. Manturam Pakhira, Sunderban Affairs 

minister, said in reply to a question in the state Assembly on Thursday: "There are plans to 

construct five more bridges in the Sunderbans to connect the islands. It is expected that the 

projects will be taken up and the construction of the bridges will be completed in the next 

five years." 

 

Read more at: http://www.millenniumpost.in/kolkata/for-better-connectivity-five-more-bridges-in-

the-sunderbans-257086 


